## **MASS INTENTIONS**

Tuesday, Sept. 23<sup>rd</sup> (9:00 a.m.) **\$\frac{1}{3}\$** Jack Morin

## **First Reconciliation**

First Reconciliation and First Communion *both now happen in grade two*. First Reconciliation registration in the fall (**September 23**<sup>rd</sup>) and first Communion registration in the winter (January 20<sup>th</sup> 2015)

Do you want your child to receive First Reconciliation? Here's how! Preparing children for a Catholic sacrament is a group effort that involves parents, St. Vital Catholic Parish, St. Andre Academy, Ecole Bellevue School, Ecole Dansereau, Ecole Francophone Beaumont and Ecole Beau Meadow School. Everyone has a role!

As a parent, you are the primary teacher of the faith for your child. As you know, the sacraments are celebrated and lived in the parish. Because of this, the preparation for the celebration of the sacraments takes place in the parish. Sacramental preparation registration takes place at the parish, not at the schools. The schools support what takes place in the home and parish and are a place for children to learn about Jesus Christ and develop a relationship with him.

As a parish community we are eager to journey with your family during this very special time. Mark your calendar for the parent information night for First Reconciliation:

Mark your calendar: September 23<sup>rd</sup> from 6-7pm in the parish basement. Please bring a <u>photocopy</u> of your child's baptismal certificate and your \$30 registration fee.



## "Friendships, Faith and Fun"

**Familia's** mission is to strengthen families by helping women live their vocation to marriage and parenthood in all its fullness.

Come and check it out!!

Two Tuesdays per month @ 9:30am (children welcome) Call Tracy 780-737-5258 for more info

**PANCAKE BREAKFAST** after both masses on **September 21**<sup>st</sup>. Come join the K of C Lady of the Hill Council as they dish our pancakes, sausages, eggs, smiles and more.

<u>Bible Study</u>: There will be no Bible Study on Sept. 25<sup>th</sup> – we will resume on Thurs. October 2,2014. Anyone wishing to join the Bible Study please call Claire Connell @ 780 929-6479.

**DATE CHANGE:** The <u>blessing of St. Andres School</u> is cancelled for September 25<sup>th</sup> but will take place on <u>October 27<sup>th</sup>.</u>

**10<sup>th</sup> Annual Mayor's Prayer Breakfast** - Saturday, October 4<sup>th</sup> (8:30 - 10:30 a.m.) Coloniale Golf & Country Club, #10 Country Club Drive, Beaumont Tickets are \$15.00/person and must be purchased at the Town Office

## Time to renew your WCR subscription

Subscribe to the Western Catholic Reporter now and save money – rates are going up by \$5 on **October 15.** The WCR brings you award-winning Catholic journalism, thought-provoking columnists, and news about the local, national and

Universal Church. Current subscription price is just \$30 a year. To subscribe or renew by credit card, call 780-424-1557 or visit www.wcr.ab.ca.

Or send a cheque, payable to the Catholic Archdiocese of Edmonton, to WCR, 8421 – 101 Avenue,

Edmonton, AB T6A 0L1. Be sure to include your name, address, phone number and email address.

Don't like printed newspapers? Visit the website to subscribe to our digital edition for \$15!

**Thanks you** to parishioners Gil & Janiece Berube, Marcellin & Juliette Gobeil, Perry Hendriks and Shane & Samuel Handfield for donating their time to do maintenance in the cemetery last Saturday.

Calling all ladies! You are invited to attend a **CWL Development Day**: Catch The Fire workshop, held at St. Maria Goretti Catholic Church, Devon on Sat Oct 18.

The workshop runs from 9:00am - 3:30pm at a cost of \$10/person.

We hope this development day will attract you to attend this opportunity to learn more about the Catholic Women's League. Catch the Fire will help you to love the League, feel the sisterhood and experience the joy of being a League member - but you do not have to be a member to attend! To register, call Donna Hill @ 780 987 2782 or email ddhilldv@shaw.ca before Oct 13.

Weekly Reflection -- The Road to Discipleship— 25th Sunday of Ordinary Time In our neighbourhoods and workplaces, many wars are caused by envy and jealousy! Some Christians are no longer content to live as part of the greater Church community but create an "inner circle." Instead of belonging to the whole Church in all its rich variety, they belong to a group which thinks itself different or special. Our world is being wounded by a widespread individualism which divides human beings, setting them against one another as each pursues their own well-being.... Beware of jealousy! We are all in the same boat, headed to the same port! Let us ask for the grace to rejoice in the gifts of each person, which belong to all.